
P-04-676 Establish a welsh language champion in our communities in 
Wales– Correspondence from the Petitioner to the clerking team, 14.10.16

Thanks for the email. 

I very much appreciate the correspondence by the First Minister, but would like to 
see further progress on the matter. The FM outlined that there is a potential here to 
put this matter in the hands of local and town community Councils, perhaps this 
could be discussed in the Welsh language committee?

Regards

Sion Jones 

Cynghorydd Bethel 

Bethel Councillor


